
 
’For I know the plans I have for you,’ declares the Lord. ‘Plans to prosper you and not to harm you. Plans to 

give you hope and a future.’ (Jeremiah 29:11) 

Dawpool C.E (Aided) Primary School 
 

. . . Growing the Fruit of the Spirit 
 

‘The Fruit of the Spirit is Love, Joy, Peace, Patience, Kindness, Generosity, Faithfulness, Gentleness & Self Control’ 
(Galatians 5:22-23) 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
22nd January 2021, 
 

Foundation 1 (Nursery) Provision 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following my letter dated 18th January, Mrs Almond should now have spoken to all parents who have 
requested that their child return to Foundation 1. I am pleased to confirm that we can accommodate all of the 
requests from week commencing Monday 25th January.  
 
If your child is staying at home, Mrs Almond will continue to provide remote learning on the school website 
and tapestry. If you would like your child to return to school at any point during this national lockdown, please 
email schooloffice@dawpool.wirral.sch.uk and we will confirm the arrangements with you. 
 
If your child is returning to school, we look forward to seeing them next week. Your child will need to bring a 
packed lunch with them. If you have any requests for wrap-around care, please email 
mparr@dawpool.wirral.sch.uk. 
 
Your sincerely, 

 
David Burrows 
Head Teacher 
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